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MEMORANDUM 

 

To: Members of the Board of Education 

 

From: Jack R. Smith, Superintendent of Schools 

 

Subject: Work Group for After-school Activity Offerings (02-12-19-03) 

 

 

Question 

 

During the discussion regarding amendment no. 2, Ms. Silvestre requested additional information 

regarding the formation of a work group to study the possibility of improving the after-school 

activity offerings for students, both structured and unstructured. What is needed to make this  

a reality? 

 

Response 
 

A Montgomery County Public Schools cross-office team, including staff in the offices of Student 

and Family Support and Engagement, Curriculum and Instructional Programs, and the Athletics 

Unit, will be convened to consider actions to improve and expand after-school activities  

for students. The team will report its suggestions and findings to the Chief Academic Officer,  

with an end date in August 2019.  It is expected that the cross-office team will support 

recommendations for the Fiscal Year 2021 Operating Budget process.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Jonathan T. Brice, associate superintendent  

for student and family support and engagement, Office of the Chief Academic Officer,  

at 240-740-5630. 
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Copy to: 

   Executive Staff 

   Ms. Webb 


